
 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

  

 

NOTICE REGARDING ELECTION OF  DIRECTORS

FOR PALO PINTO COUNTY HOSPITAL DISTRICT

  The next election of directors for Palo Pinto County Hospital District, to elect Directors for

Places  1  and  2, will be elected November  7, 2023.

An application for a place on the ballot may be submitted by email to  kortiz@ppgh.com.

  Polling locations,  early voting hours, and other information has not yet been released by

the Palo Pinto County Elections Office.  All information will be provided when it is made available

by the Palo Pinto County Elections Office.


